
2016/06/10 – Weaver Creek, West Side of Harrison Lake.
“Strange Foot Tracks”: A local resident on his early morning walk
saw “strange foot tracks” near Weaver Creek at about 5:00 a.m. on
June 10, 2016. The track were along the trail near the bank of the
creek. The resident informed his sister and she went to the spot and
took cell phone photographs (not available at this writing). Thomas
Steenburg was informed and he arrived at the site at about 9:00 a.m.
Rain and traffic on the trail, along with dogs, had obliterated the
tracks save one as seen below that measured between 11 and 12
inches long. The size of the track does not rule out a person walk-
ing the trail in bare feet; however, recent possible sasquatch sight-
ings in this entire region, including Weaver Lake, might indicate
that there was a sasquatch in the area.

Source: Thomas Steenburg Sasquatch Incidents file, No. 10198.


